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WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU ANNOUNCES 
ADDITIONAL DETAILS REGARDING 

SEPTEMBER 28, 2010 POLE ATTACHMENTS WORKSHOP

Washington, D.C.  – The Federal Communications Commission’s Wireline Competition Bureau 
today provides additional details regarding its plans to host a workshop on pole attachments to learn from 
the experiences and insights of state regulators whose states directly regulate pole attachments.  The event 
will be held on Tuesday, September 28, 2010 from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. (eastern daylight time) in the 
Commission Meeting Room (TW-C305), 445 12th St., S.W., Washington, D.C.1

AGENDA
9:30 a.m. – Introductory Remarks

9:45 a.m. – Panel Discussion 
(5-10 minutes from each guest participant, followed by discussion)

Guest Participants:

• Quat Nguyen 
Connecticut Department of Public Utility Control

• Kate Bailey
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

• Peter McGowan
New York Public Service Commission

• J. R. Gonzalez 
Oregon Public Utilities Commission

• Dr. John S. Harvey
Public Service Commission of Utah

• John Bentley
Vermont Public Service Board

  
1 See Wireline Competition Bureau Announces September 28, 2010 Pole Attachments Workshop, Public Notice, DA 
10-1738 (rel. Sept. 14, 2010) available at http://www.fcc.gov/Daily_Releases/Daily_Business/2010/db0914/DA-10-
1738A1.pdf .
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11:45 a.m. – Questions from the Audience

12:15 p.m. – Concluding Remarks

To encourage participation from a wide variety of interested parties, the workshop can be viewed live or 
replayed later by visiting http://reboot.fcc.gov/live/.  During the event, the public can submit comments 
and questions by emailing outreach@fcc.gov or via Twitter using hashtag #fccworkshop .

Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request.  The request 
should include a detailed description of the accommodation needed and contact information.  Please 
provide as much advance notice as possible; last minute requests will be accepted, but may be impossible 
to fill.  Send an email to fcc504@fcc.gov or call the Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau at 202-
418-0530 (voice), 202-418-0432 (TTY).

For further information, please contact Wesley Platt at (202) 418-2821 or Ian Dillner at 
(202) 418-1191.
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